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● Thanks to those who hosted, catered for coached or managed our Mahurangi visitors this week.  

The games were played in a great spirit with Mahurangi and Hauraki each winning four games, so 

Hauraki retains the ‘Mahuraki’ trophy.  Well done. 

 

● Last year’s school yearbook will be distributed - one per family. Well done to Mr O’Neill and the Year 

10 Media Studies class from last year who put so much time into this record of the 2016 school 

year. 

 

● Students will have subjects confirmed for the new semester. If you have any queries or concerns 

please contact Academic Deans Joy Carter (joyc@haurakiplains.school.nz) or Lynette Benns 

(lynetteb@haurakiplains.school.nz) 

 

● River reports with a summary of Semester one subject grades will be issued in hard copy form in 

week three next term.  

 

● NCEA Fees and Financial Assistance: The NCEA Fees are part of the HPC fees and needs to be 

paid to the College by Wednesday 6 September 2017. 

Financial assistance is available to assist with the payment of NCEA fees which are required by 

NZQA. If you are currently receiving a Work and Income or Study Link benefit, have a current 

Community Services Card, or have two or more children at senior level, irrespective of family 

income, you are eligible for assistance. Application forms for Financial Assistance are available 

at the Student Centre or by using the electronic Financial Assistance form and either must be 

returned to the College by Thursday 24 August 2017.  

 

● Be a lifesaver. Blood Drive is happening Wednesday 2 August in the college hall 9:30am to 1pm.   

 

● All the best to the Year 13 students heading to Tonga after two years of preparation. Faka’au ā! 

 

● Wishing everyone a good break and look forward to a sunnier term 3 starting Monday 24 July. 

 

 

 

Ngaire Harris 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

 

“There is virtue in work and there is virtue in rest.  Use both and overlook neither”  Alan Cohen 
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